Epilepsy Foundation of Michigan

Powers Chapman customer service representative Anissa VanAssche and her family are strong supporters
of the Epilepsy Foundation of Michigan. Anissa’s husband, John, was diagnosed with epilepsy in 1999 and since
then John has been unable to work. Anissa and John, together with their two daughters, rely on the services
provided by the Epilepsy Foundation. The foundation has provided many resources, including counseling,
support, and education about epilepsy and ways to successfully live with_the condition. Every year the
foundation hosts “The Summer Stroll” at the Detroit Zoo to raise funds for this life-changing cause. The
VanAssche Family is very involved in the cause, hosting their own independent fundraisers at Stevie B’s Pizza
and Kroger, so not another moment is lost to seizures.

“Powers Chapman and my fellow employees have always been a tremendous support for me and my family,
whether by financial donations or emotional encouragement, and for that my family and | are forever grateful.”
— Anissa

If you would like to make a donation online, visit the Detroit Summer Stroll website at
www.summerstroll.kintera.org/detroit. Click on “Donate to a Stroller” in the column to the left, type in “John
VanAssche,” and click “give now” to donate to “Team VanAssche.” You can also make a donation over the
phone by calling Angela Wilhelm, Development Manager of the Epilepsy Foundation of Michigan, at (800) 377-
6226, ext 1236.

To learn more about the Epilepsy Foundation of Michigan, go to http://www.epilepsymichigan.org/

**The Epilepsy Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) charitable organization.







